
Bellevue Public Schools
“Proudly serving the Bellevue/Offutt Community”

Waiver of Physical Examination/Visual Evaluation Requirement

Note to Parent/Guardian: Please complete and return to the school health office if you wish to have your child 
waived from the physical and visual evaluation requirements as allowed by Nebraska law. If you have questions, 
please contact the school nurse. Thank you.

As a Parent/Guardian of - Student Name				    Birthdate			   Grade

I do not want my child to receive the following requirements for school entry as legislated in Nebraska Revised 
Statutes 79-214 and 79-220.

Check which apply:

r	 Physical examination by a licensed physician, physician assistant or advance nurse practitioner within six 
months prior to school entry. (Applies to: Kindergarten or beginner grade, out-of-state transfers to any 
grade, and seventh grade).

r	 Visual evaluation by a licensed physician, physician assistant, advanced nurse practitioner, or vision 
professional (optometrist or ophthalmologist) within six months prior to school entry. (Applies to: 
Kindergarten or entry grade and out-of-state transfer to any grade).

I understand that I may request information to assist me in receiving information about reduced-cost vision 
examination as required by NRS 79-220.

I understand provisions in the law allow me to waive the requirement for this examination by my signed statement.

SIGN HERE _______________________________________________________________________________
		  Signature of Parent/Guardian							      Date
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